
HMCA Board meeting of 10/27/21 
 

The regular board meeting of 10-27-21 was called to order at 4:10 PM 

by president Shirley Dertinger 

Kim, Gigi, Stefanie, Shirley, Heather was on zoom, and Robert Knust 

was introduced as our new board member 

Stefanie will work to create a mass email for HMCA. Kim will assist. 

KC will work on a website for HMCA Community. 

At this point, the board reviewed the minutes that Shirley took from 
our annual meeting on 10-19-27 
It was decided that Kim should schedule a meeting with Northern Pines 
to review their bill, as there were a couple of discrepancies.  
 
It was decided that the following will be the officers for the 2021-2022 
year 
President: Stefanie Adwish 
VP  Gigi Marrow 
Sec.  Shirley Dertinger 
Treas: Bob Knust 
MAL  Heather Chrostowski 
 
Rules and Regulations need to be reviewed, we will do this at a later 
date. 
A motion to adjourn was made by Stefanie, and 2nd by Gigi at 6:15 PM 
 
Next meeting scheduled for November 18, 2021 4:00PM 


